
 

 

 

 

 

A N N O U N C E M E N T 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the announcement of survey on Tertiary Education 

(Universities and Technological Institutions, Ecclesiastical Academies, Vocational Schools (end of the academic 

year 2021/2022)), scheduled for 13 December 2023 is postponed due to further statistical checks.  

Users will be informed about the new date with a new announcement. 
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Piraeus, December 13, 2023.         

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF STATISTICS   
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